
January 13, 2023 ~ Vol. 19

Principal: Stacey Meadors
Assistant Principal: Marcy Satkoski 
School Counselor: Audrey Barrett 600 E. 11th Street・  812-542-5508 ・ Attendance Line 812-542-8101

The SEJ Buzz

~ A message from Mrs. Meadors ~Upcoming Dates:
★ Jan. 16th - MLK, Jr. Day - No School
★ Jan. 19th - 1st Gr. Parent Day - 9:00-10:15
★ Jan. 19th - PreK and K Pre-enrollment Open 

House - 5:30-7:00
★ Jan. 19th - KidtownGo - 5:30-7:00
★ Jan. 20th - Mobile Dentist Visit
★ Jan. 24th - The 100th Day of School!
★ Jan. 24th - First Day of Q3 Tutoring 
★ Jan. 26th - KidtownGo - 5:30-7:00
★ Jan. 27th - All Pro Dad - 7:00-7:45 am
★ Feb. 2nd - PTO Meeting - 5:30-6:30
★ Feb. 2nd - KidtownGo - 5:30-7:00
★ Feb. 6th - Progress Reports this week
★ Feb. 9th - KidtownGo - 5:30-7:00
★ Feb. 15th - 2 hour Early Release Day
★ Feb. 16th - KidtownGo - 5:30-7:00
★ Feb. 22nd - Family Fun Night - 6:00-7:30
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“Together we are better at SEJ!”

SCHOOL HOURS
Doors Open at 7:45 a.m.
Tardy Bell at 8:00 a.m.
Dismissal for K-4 at 2:25 p.m.

SAFE ARRIVAL AND DISMISSAL
Safety is our number one priority at SEJ.  To ensure safe 
arrival and dismissal, we need all families to drop off car 
riders on the Oak Street side of the building at Door #7.  

It poses a serious safety hazard when car riders walk 
through the parking lot where the buses unload.  Please 

refer to the posted signs by our entrances.  Buses use 
the Culbertson Ave. parking lot, daycare vans use Door 

#8 on the 10th St. side of the building, and car riders use 
the Oak St. side of the building at Door #7. 

 Thank you for your attention to the safety matter.

Dear Families,
Below is a link to an application for Build-A-Bed.  If you have 
a child in need of a bed, please consider this opportunity.  
Applications need to be completed by January 20th.  It must 
be filled out entirely for your family to be considered.  Also 
know that filling out an application does not guarantee you 
will receive a bed.  Determinations will be made after 
January 20th and you will be contacted if you are a chosen 
recipient.  Below is the link to the application:

https://forms.gle/pNfMMmQrhuRSkCX39

If you need to print a hard copy of the application, one is 
attached on pages 2 and 3 of the electronic newsletter sent 
by email.  Thank you.

Application window closes Jan. 20th!

The date for Family Fun Night has changed from Jan. 18th to 
Feb. 22nd.  We hope families will be able to attend.  We will 

send a detailed flier closer to the event date.  
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This opportunity is for students (Grades 1-8) to either compete or watch a 
collegiate track meet at the new Norton's indoor facility in Louisville.  The 

information attached can be sent to teachers and then to parents that might 
be interested.  There is no fee for the child to compete in the 60m dash race.  
Entries can be done by emailing the athlete info to fmiklavcic2@gmail.com 

or it can be done on ky.milesplit.com 
https://ky.milesplit.com/meets/460082-humana-hbcu-classic-fastest-kid-in-t

he-ville-2022#.Y77BChXMLIU .  

Great opportunity to compete as well as watch a college HBCU track meet.
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